
(\\q

Pam Kirchoff, Chairperson of Alpena County Parks and Recreation Properties
720 West Chisholm Suite 7

Alpena, Michigan 49707

Regarding, Earl Maftin, Manager, Alpena County Beaver Lake Campground

From, John and Carol Buckholz, First full season campers

Carol and I write to thank you for the opportunity in providing the most enioyable campground
we have yet to be a pafi of in our many years ot camping.

ln particular, Earl Martin is making our summer experience ,ar beyond our expectations.
Through his long days of work, all the facilities are always immaculate. He sees to safety tirst.
Yet, his special gift to provide a joyful and fun experience for children, parents, and
grandparents is a quality few individuals are capable of giving.

We think more importantly, Earl provides lhe leadership for an unequaled camping experience.
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John and Carol Buckholz
PO Box 877
Saugatuck, Michigan 49453

The waterfront setting of the campground is an asset to our camping experience.


